

Honoring our namesake,
President and 5 Star General Dwight D. Eisenhower
Happy Birthday, Ike!!!!"

"Run like a Hero"

October 14th, 2016 Eisenhower Elementary PTA Jog-a-thon

Dear Eisenhower Families,

The PTA needs YOU!!!

We have a lot of great things planned for this year and need your help to make those things happen. Historically, the annual Jog-a-thon is the primary fundraiser for the year. With the money raised during the jog-a-thon, we are able to sponsor various events and programs throughout the year-programs like RAZ Kids and Accelerated Reader, in classroom Art Smarts, Field Trips, special assemblies, the Book Fair, the Red Ribbon Week activities, Parent Engagement events, Family Nights, and much more.

We are hoping to raise \$35,000 this jog-a-thon which is a substantial increase from years past. Students can collect per lap donations or a flat donation-whatever works best for you. Have them get the whole family involved-calling on grandparents, aunts, uncles, and anyone else to make a donations. We have some great prizes and incentives for the students based on the amount of donations they collect. Please see the prize page for complete details. There is also a special bonus incentive for the FAMILY that raises the most money. Additionally, many of you work at companies that donate directly or do matching donations, the PTA is a non-profit organization and typically meets the criteria businesses have for donations. If your organization requires any additional information, we would be happy to supply it.

We are the Home of the 5 Star Generals! And we can do anything we set our minds to.

You can help us in our mission of "honoring the heroes of the past and present while helping to shape the heroes of the future". Each one of the students at Eisenhower is a heroand we know they can "Run like a Hero".

Thank you for your support,
Your PTA Executive Board

WWW.EISENHOWERPTA.ORG
INFO@EISENHOWERPTA.ORG

LIKE US ON FACEBOOK!!!

EISENHOWER ELEMENTARY PTA'S TAX ID NUMBER IS 34-1991026

